
Birchwood Airport Master Plan 
Public Review Draft Comment Form, March 2024
The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF), in 
cooperation with the Alaskan Region of the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA), 
is updating the Birchwood Airport Master Plan. 

The public review draft of the plan can be downloaded from the project website (see link below). A 
print copy of the draft plan is available for viewing at the office of HDL Engineering Consultants, LLC, 
at 3335 Arctic Boulevard, Anchorage, Alaska. 

We want to hear from you! If you need additional space, write on the back. 

Comments due April 8, 2024 

Project We
 
bsite: dot.alaska.gov/creg/birchwoodamp/ 

https://dot.alaska.gov/creg/birchwoodamp/


Thank you for your input! 

Optional Contact Information 

Your Name: ____________________________________________________ 

Your Email: ____________________________________________________ 

Phone: ________________________________________________________ 

Organization: ___________________________________________________ 

Check here to be added to the project distribution list 

Submit your comments via email to shelly@agnewbeck.com or mail this form to Shelly Wade, Agnew::Beck 
Consulting, 645 G Street, Suite 200, Anchorage, Alaska, 99501. 

Thank you for your feedback! More comments or questions? Contact us: 
• Shelly Wade, Agnew::Beck Consultant Project Manager Cell: (907) 242-5326, Email: shelly@agnewbeck.com

Project Website: dot.alaska.gov/creg/birchwoodamp/ 

https://dot.alaska.gov/creg/birchwoodamp/
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